
 

 

    

 

MINUTES OF PARISH ASSEMBLY HELD IN THE PARISH HALL ON WEDNESDAY 

16th OCTOBER 2024 AT 7.30PM 

 

PRESENT: Le Connétable, Le Recteur, Deputy Howell, Deputy Millar and 15 

Parishioners 

 

APOLOGIES:      Deputy Hilary Jeune, Chris Rudd, Will Simpson, Paul Berks, Trevor Tirel, 

Julian Guegan 

 

Le Connetable welcomed the Assembly and before continuing with the Agenda asked them to  

stand to respect one minutes silence in memory of Tony Baudin, a former member of the  

Honorary Police Officer and Honorary life President of St Johns Football Club which he was a  

Member of for 66 years, who sadly passed away recently. 

 

Le Connetable read the convening notice: 

 

Parish Assembly 

 
An Assembly of Principals and Electors of the Parish will be held in the Parish Hall at 7.30pm 

on Wednesday 16th October 2024, to conduct the following business: - 

 

1. Receive and if deemed advisable approve the Minutes of the Parish Assembly held on 

Wednesday 11th September 2024. 

 

2. Elect Constable’s Officers for various Vingtaines. 

 

Andrew N Jehan                                                                                     10th October 2024   

Connétable 

 

 

Le Connetable confirmed that the notice had been duly displayed in the Church Box and that 

Reverend Beverley Sproats had signed to confirm this. 

 

1. Minutes from the Assembly held on Wednesday 11th September 2024, having been 

circulated to the Assembly, were approved by Francois Le Luyer, seconded by Andy 

Jennett and unanimously approved by the Assembly. 

 

2. Le Connétable then asked for nominations for the role of Constables Officer. 

 

Andrew Morris nominated David Morris for a second term of Office.  Andrew has 

known David for many years in his role of Quantity Surveyor.  David is a member of the 

Round Table, has been Treasurer for a Housing Trust and currently works for Andium 

Homes.  He said he will continue to be a great asset to the Parish. 

 

This nomination was seconded by Maxine Fergusson. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

There being no further nominations Le Connetable advised David that he was duly 

elected and warned to attend the Royal Court on Friday 18th October at 10am to be sworn 

in. 

 

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 19.40. 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 Le Connétable 

 

 

 


